
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 
 

                                                            May 2, 2011 
 
NBC Telemundo License LLC 
c/o Margaret L. Tobey, Esq. 
300 New Jersey Avenue, N.W. 
Suite 700 
Washington, D.C.  20001 
 
       Re: DK15CU, Salinas, California 
        Facility ID No. 64979 
 
Dear Licensee: 
 
 By letter dated March 10, 2011, the staff cancelled the license of station K15CU, Salinas, 
California and deleted the call sign.  NBC Telemundo License LLC (“NBC”), the licensee of the station, 
filed a timely petition for reconsideration.  For the reasons set forth in NBC’s petition for reconsideration, 
reconsideration IS HEREBY GRANTED and the license for station DK15CU IS HEREBY 
REINSTATED. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Hossein Hashemzadeh 
        Deputy Chief, Video Division 
        Media Bureau 


